City Council Budget Workshop City Hall February 15, 2017

Council Member Buehler called the meeting to order at 5:15 p.m. with the following members present: Tomlinson and Goodman. Mayor Whiteing, Attorney Goldsmith and Council Members Cates and Clough were absent. Others present were Deputy Clerk Sweeden and Consultant Marlo Schoer.

Motion by Council Member Goodman to approve the agenda, second by Council Member Tomlinson. On a unanimous vote, motion carried.

Motion by Council Member Goodman for Council Member Buehler to conduct the meeting, second by Council Member Tomlinson. On a unanimous vote, motion carried.

The Council reviewed the tax certification page noting the tax rate for FY2018 is 13.16283 which represents a lower rate than other communities our size. Discussion was held about developing a strategic plan to help generate revenue in the future. Council discussed the street budget in regards to the need for street repair and improvements. Discussion was also held regarding possible changes to sewer averaging on the utility bills.

Motion to approve the proposed budget for FY2018 by Council Member Goodman, second by Council Member Tomlinson. On a unanimous vote, motion carried.

Motion by Council Member Goodman to set the public hearing for the FY2018 budget for March 6, 2017 with the public hearing published on February 22, 2017, second by Council Member Tomlinson. On a unanimous vote, motion carried.

Motion by Council Member Tomlinson to adjourn, second by Council Member Goodman. On a unanimous vote, motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 6:10 p.m.

Heather Sweeden, Deputy Clerk

Devlun Whiteing, Mayor